
	Website

	As part of the Garnock Valley Active Travel Study, RPS & North Ayrshire Council are progressing the Garnock Street Cycle Lane Scheme, Dalry. 

We wish to invite feedback on the concept design of the scheme as below.
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For further information, please email: garnockvalleyats@rpsgroup.com
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GARNOCK VALLEY ACTIVE TRAVEL STUDY

GARNOCK STREET CYCLE LANE, CONCEPT
DESIGN

Main design features include:
A segregated southt ycle lane to allow cyclists to travel

‘southwards from New Street

Northbound cycists remain on-road on the north section of
carmiageway.

The southbound cycleway is segregated from the running
carriageway by a kerbed section (0.4m).

A northbound cycle lane to allow cyciists to travel northwards from
Merksworth Avenue.

Southbound cyclists remain on-road on the south section of
mageway.

Northbound traffic lane is narrowed to the minimum 3.5m to
‘accommodate 4 designated parking bays

‘The footways stay as per their existing width except at crossing
point with New Sireet where they are increased to 2.0m, which
provides a benefit over the existing.

Prohibitive traffic signage at each end of the section of carriageway
proposed as No Eniry except Cyclists'to allow cyclists f tra
northbound and southbound.





